
From: David Blake davidblake562@btinternet.com
Subject: Photos of WLA Hostel, Sealand, Chester 1943.

Date: 29 October 2018 at 16:09
To: info@womenslandarmy.co.uk

Hi Cherish,

Photos taken this morning.

Let me know if you can shed any light on them.

I’m interested in the desk in one of the pictures and wondering if it is the original: if so, it ought to be in a museum.

As you can tell, the whole building is slowly collapsing...

Best wishes,

David

Sent from my iPad
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